
For residents in the area of Painter, Barclay and Garfield Roads. 

Painter, Barclay, Garfield Watermain Renewal News    

Project Update—Next Steps          August 19, 2019 

 
 

Construction  
Work is moving along well on this project as the new watermain 

is now installed.  

 

Part of the next steps to completion is connecting the residential water 

service to the new watermain. Crews will need to shut-off the watermain to 

make these connections and your service may be affected. These 

interruptions will occur intermittently between the last week of August and 

first week of September; no work is planned over the long weekend.  

  

 

You are advised to store as much water as will be necessary for your needs during the period the water service 

connection is completed. In addition, you should protect any water using appliances (water heater, boiler, water 

softener) that may be affected by the outage. When the water service is restored, please flush your plumbing system by 

opening the faucets for a brief period to remove trapped air.  

 

The contractor, Knappett Industries Ltd., will be providing advance notice including 

the dates and times of the planned interruption to your water service.  

 

We regret this unavoidable interruption of service and thank you for your 

cooperation.    

 

 

Questions or Concerns? 

Please contact us directly at 250-286-5700 or email the Project Team at capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca 
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